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Signed 

Robert Lodge (Chair Parish Council) 

HIGH EASTER PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

held in High Easter Village Hall on Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 
 

Present: Cllrs Wendy Colgrave, Lucy O’Connor, Janet Robinson (chair), and the Clerk Allison Ward 

 

 No residents 

 

 

24/16 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 

Cllr Nigel Boreham, Cllr Robert Lodge, Cllr Neil Reeve and Cllr Paul Sutton sent apologies to the meeting. The 

meeting accepted the apologies. 

 

In the absence of the chair and vice-chair, Cllr O’Connor proposed Cllr Robinson be chair for this meeting, this was 

seconded by Cllr Colgrave. Cllr Robinson took the chair. 

 

24/17 DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS FOR THIS MEETING – None 

 

24/18 PUBLIC FORUM – No public present. 

 
24/19 To consider PLANNING APPLICATION UTT/24/0618/FUL 

 

This is a re-consultation following changes to the layout and design for ‘demolition of 3 no. barns and erection of 5 

no. houses with associated landscaping’.  

 

Cllr Robinson proposed the parish council adds an additional comment to those already submitted, noting that 

whilst the parish council sees this latest plan as an improvement it remains concerned that the rear elevation of plot 

2, which will be highly visible in the approach from the south, has too much glazing which ruins the vernacular 

design and presents a very suburban elevation. In addition plots 4 and 5 appear to follow a ‘neo-Georgian’ design 

and look somewhat out of place in the ‘courtyard. This was seconded by Cllr O’Connor with all in agreement. 

 

TIME AND CLOSE OF MEETING 7.40pm 


